Afternoon Tea and Cake Sale Success

The Sea Otters would like to say a very big 'thank you' to everyone who helped them to raise £153.17 for Sensory Garden equipment. 100m of hose, a sprinkler and watering nozzle have already been purchased!





Belton C of E Primary School
www.belton.leics.sch.uk
Newsletter 10 Summer Term
7th July 2017

Sensory Garden News

We are thrilled with our new mosaic which has been designed by Poppy and created by Zoe.









FOBS Summer Fayre Success



It was a fabulous day and we raised an amazing £654. FOBS would like to thank everyone who helped make the day possible and all those who came to support.



Important Changes for September 2017 Uniform - PE Kits

From 30th August each child will need a round necked T shirt and a hoodie in their house colour.



Ash	Blue
Beech	Yellow
Oak	
Willow	Green

Mr Coppard, our uniform supplier, at sportsadvocate.co.uk/schoolwear has these items for sale and they are ready to order from today. T shirts are £2 and hoodies are £7.50. Please note that the white T shirt is no longer part of the school PE kit from next term. We are letting you know now so that you are prepared for August. All other school uniform remains the same. Please look at the uniform and appearance policy if you have any other questions or ask your child's class teacher.



School Lunches

The price of a school meal will remain at £2.20 for all children in Years 3, 4 and 5 and 6 from the start of the Autumn Term. £11 each week. You can pay weekly or termly and may order daily if you wish. If you think your child may be eligible for free school meals please pick up an application form from the school office.

All children in KS1 (Years R, 1 and 2) will still continue to get free school meals. If you are in receipt of benefits please remember to apply for Free School Meals. This enables the school to receive extra funding for your child whilst at Belton School.

Singing Showcase

Sunday 9th July 5pm

Belton Village Hall

Alice Styles' singing students from Belton
School will be performing at
Belton Village Hall from 5pm.
This is an opportunity for the singers to
gain confidence performing on stage and to
show their families how much progress
they have made with their singing.

All are very welcome to come

All are very welcome to come and support the children!
Entrance £2 adults, 50p for under 16's
All proceeds to Friends of Belton

All proceeds to Friends of Belton School

Next week is the last week of the summer term!

'Drop In'

with the School Nurse

On Monday 10th July Alison Griffiths, our school nurse will be in school from 9am for a 'drop in' session. Please do come and meet Alison and she will answer any questions. Coming Up

Whole School Picnic Thursday 13th July



On Thursday we are having a whole school picnic so every child needs to bring a 'picnic' packed lunch. There will be NO hot dinners today.

End of Term Assembly
Friday 14th July
90m

Everyone is welcome to join us for our end of term assembly. Tea and coffee will be available after the assembly.



Dio Sing -A message from Emma Trounson

